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May 27, 2020

To the Town of Pembroke Planning Board,

As discussed via e-mail with Matthew Heins, please accept this letter as an official request for
the return of the balance in the engineering review account for Site Plan #SP4-16 Bridges at
Pembroke, in the amount of, $2,205.35 to National Development. The check can be mailed to
National Development’s address; 2310 Washington Street Newton Lower Falls, MA 02462.

Many Thanks,

AN
/

)

Doug Arsham
Vice President, Development



